
From: Linda McWhorter
To: Farley, Elizabeth (Betsy) D
Cc: Perkins, Cathie
Subject: RE: Application for EMPG-ARPA Competitive Grant from Pinellas County Emergency Management
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 10:52:13 AM

 

CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and
know the content is safe.

 
Receipt acknowledged
 
Linda J. McWhorter
Preparedness Bureau Chief
2555 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL  32399-21000
Office: (850) 815-4301
Mobile: (850) 528-7528
Linda.mcwhorter@em.myflorida.com
 

 
From: Farley, Elizabeth (Betsy) D <bfarley@co.pinellas.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 12:03 PM
To: EMPG-ARPA Competitive Grant (FFY 2021-2022) <EMPG-
ARPA.CompetitiveGrants@em.myflorida.com>
Cc: Perkins, Cathie <cperkins@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Farley, Elizabeth (Betsy) D
<bfarley@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Subject: Application for EMPG-ARPA Competitive Grant from Pinellas County Emergency
Management
Importance: High
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Please see our application for EMPG-ARPA Competitive Grant Award. 
 
The budget detail document is readily available if needed.
 
Elizabeth Farley, CPM
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Administrative Support Specialist II
Pinellas County Emergency Management
(727) 464-5550
bfarley@pinellascounty.org
 
 

Under Florida law, correspondence with the Florida Division of Emergency Management
concerning agency business that is neither confidential nor exempt pursuant to Florida Statutes
is a public record and will be made available to the public upon request.
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